Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
QCAusa
The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT), District Four, announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.

DATE AND TIMES: Wednesday, April 21, 2021, 5:30 p.m.; Presentation at 5:35 p.m. followed by a public comments period
PLACE: To join, please use this link: https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/4083316118626817807 

Participants can also dial in using their phone: (562)247-8321, Access Code: 959-927-935

Project website: https://d4fdot.com/tcfdot/sr_9_I-95_northbound_and_southbound_midway_improvement_project.asp

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: SR 9 / I-95 Northbound and Southbound Off-Ramps at Midway Road Improvement Project

Project Limits: State Road 9 / I-95 Northbound and Southbound Off-Ramps at Midway Road in St. Lucie County and the City of Port St. Lucie

Scope of Work:

Add second left-turn lanes to both northbound and southbound off-ramps from SR 9 / I-95 to Midway Road (Exit 126).

Widen and repave the existing SR 9 / I-95 off-ramps.

Upgrade traffic signals with new mast arm poles and improve signalization timing and alignment.

Implement Wrong Way Driving Countermeasure Systems and upgrade signing and marking.

A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: https://d4fdot.com/tcfdot/sr_9_I-95_northbound_and_southbound_midway_improvement_project.asp

Haiyan Ou, P.E. — FDOT Project Manager, Phone: (954)777-4641, Email: Haiyan.Ou@dot.state.fl.us

Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 7 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Haiyan Ou, P.E. — FDOT Project Manager, Phone: (954)777-4641

Email: Haiyan.Ou@dot.state.fl.us. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).
For more information, you may contact: Haiyan Ou, P.E. — FDOT Project Manager, Phone: (954)777-4641, Email: Haiyan.Ou@dot.state.fl.us.
